
Katherine Delaney Interview

A three-page Factory Investigating Commission agent's report of an interview with Katherine Delaney, a female worker at Richard's 
candy factory in New York. The report gives Miss Delaney's work history (including work as a child), wages, housing situation, and 
living expenses.
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